
	
Barbara	W.	Folger	
3755	Jackson	Street	

San	Francisco,	CA	94118	
	
July	27,	2018	
	
Jeanine	Townsend	
Clerk	to	the	Resources	Control	Board	
1001	I	Street	24th	Floor	
Scaramento,	CA	95814	
Via	email	to	LSJR‐SD‐Comments@waterboards.ca.gov	
	
Re:		Comment	letter	on	Revisions	to	Proposed	Bay‐Delta	Plan	Amendmen	
	
Dear	Ms.	Townsend,	
	 	
I	appreciate	the	opportunity	to	comment	on	the	proposed	amendments.	They	are	in	
the	right	direction,	but	the	40%	unimpaired	flows	needs	to	be	increased	to	60%	in	
order	to	sustain	the	San	Francisco	Bay	Estuary.		The	health	of	the	SF	Bay	is	in	danger	
with	restricted	flows.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Barbara	W.	Folger	
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From: Barbara Folger <therrac@mac.com>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:27 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter on Revisions to Proposed Bay Delta Amendments
Attachments: Document1.docx

Categories: Yellow Category

 
Barbara Folger 
therrac@mac.com 
Mobile 415-309-5325 
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